10/09/2025



Mr Jonathan Russell 3 Eddington Drive Newton Mearns G77 5AX

E: fundraising@dsscotland.org.uk

Dear Jonathan and Team

On behalf of everyone at Down's Syndrome Scotland, I would like to say a massive thank you and congratulations for breaking the **Guiness World Record** for the most participants in a single badminton rally on the 24<sup>th</sup> August 2025 at the Emirates Arena in Glasgow. Thanks to you and all 157 players your efforts have raised an amazing **£1614.03** for Downs's Syndrome Scotland. This is an incredible amount - I hope you all enjoyed this special event as much as we did watching.

As a result of your support of Down's Syndrome Scotland, we can continue to support people with Down's syndrome 'all through life,' by providing a range of support services and influencing public policy. Our aim is to improve the quality of life for as many people as possible with Down's syndrome in Scotland, who need our help and advice every day.

Thank you once again and pass on our thanks to everyone involved. Without your support we simply could not continue our vital work.

Yours sincerely,

K. Cameron

Katie Cameron Fundraising Administrator